July 20, 2020						__________________________
							             Family Name
Re:  Reopening of Services

Dear Member at Fredericksburg Church of Christ,
This survey is being sent out to all Members so that you can express your opinions/and or suggestions, which will help the Elders regarding the reopening of our services.

The following basic guidelines (by the Elders) will be necessary for your personal safety in reopening.
Guidelines:
1) Sunday morning “overall service time” will be limited to 45 minutes.
2) Ushers will seat families together and individuals who attend, practicing 6 ft. social distancing.
3) Portable communion will be available upon entry.
4) Masks are required for everyone except small children (except when taking the Lord’s Supper).
5) Temperature checks will be performed when entering the building.
6) No hugging, handshaking, or physical contact will be allowed outside your immediate family members.
7) Contributions can be made upon exiting the building (or sent to the church PO Box.
8) No Sunday School and Bible Classes prior to services.
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Survey Questions: (please answer)
1. Do you have any comments or suggestions on the guidelines above?

2. Are you comfortable attending services with the guidelines above?

3. Currently are you more comfortable with an “on-line” service?  We do not want anyone to feel uncomfortable about returning to the building. 

4. We will need ushers and others to assist with logistics. If you are willing to help, please state in what capacity you can.

